
  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Dear parent/carer,  

 

As communicated in the summer term, next week we are holding ‘Meet the Teacher’ 

sessions. The purpose of these sessions is to meet your child’s new class teacher, learn more 

about your child’s learning, set out year group expectations and to ask any questions.  

You will be welcomed into the halls after you have dropped your children off in the morning 

on the following days: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to working alongside you in the coming year; celebrating your child’s 

successes and championing them every step of the way! 

Kind regards,  

Mr Taylor 

Associate Deputy Headteacher 


